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Serious About Science Club – 3.15 - 4.15pm 
 

Dear Parents, 

  
We are delighted to announce that we have arranged a science club aimed at Year Two children 

starting on Tuesday 20th September. To make the club more beneficial for the children, we have 

decided to run it with Miss Appleby’s class for four weeks before half term and then Mrs Tantum’s 

class for four weeks after half term (starting on 1st November). The children will take part in a range 

of exciting experiments which we will hope will inspire them to enjoy science and develop their 

writing skills at the same time.  

Please can we ask you to provide the children with a large shirt or T-shirt that will protect their 

school uniform, as some of the activities might be a little messy. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs Smith and Mrs Vallons 

 

  

 

 I wish / do not wish my child      to join Serious About Science club. 

  
Signed _________________________________________  

  
Date ____________________ 
  

 

 


